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In the “White Paper on the Future of Europe” published by the European 

Commission in March 2017, sub-state powers are practically unmentioned. The 

Revista d’Estudis Autonòmics i Federals - Journal of Self-Government seeks to 

offer a well-timed intervention on sub-state powers and the EU with a special 

issue on “Brexit, self-government and the future of the EU”. 
 

This Special Issue aims to include a wide range of articles dealing with the 

short and long-term impacts of Brexit upon the strategies, role and institu-

tional framework of the subnational units within and in relation to the EU. 

Thus, this special issue seeks to promote analyses addressing questions such 

as: 
 

 How do EU territorial sub-state units develop their strategies to face the 

different consequences that Brexit would bring about? 

 Which is the role sub-state units are taking in relation to the consequences 

of Brexit upon the policy areas falling under their powers? 

 Which are the relations and alliances sub-state units develop towards other 

levels of government? 

 Which is the role these units aim to have in a post-Brexit EU? 
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